



February 16, 2021

Long Island Golf Course PO Box 84 Wading River, NY 11792

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your contribution of \$5,000 to the 2021 Pediatric Cancer Survivors Day, benefiting Cohen Children's Medical Center. Your support allows us to remain at the forefront of medicine and shape it for everyone.

Philanthropy helps accelerate new and potential cures for tomorrow and enables us to find solutions for today's health care challenges. You are helping us pioneer solutions by building a state-of-the-art Pediatric Surgical Operating Complex at Cohen Children's Medical Center. With every gift, you are pioneering solutions to secure our position as a leader in pediatric surgical care.

Your gift to Cohen Children's supports Northwell Health's ambitious *Outpacing the Impossible* campaign. Thank you for believing in us and for sharing our commitment to provide the highest level of care to our community.

Sincerely,

Brian T. Lally

Senior Vice President

Chief Development Officer

P.S. This letter serves as a receipt for your gift in the amount of \$5,000. In accordance with IRS regulations, Northwell Health acknowledges that no goods or services were provided for your contribution.

Northwell Health is a nonprofit organization supported by the people and communities we serve.

Learn more at give.northwell.edu